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51/53 Sean McDermott Street 
Dublin 1 

 
 

6th June, 2017 
 

To the Chairperson and Members of  
The Central Area Committee. 
 

 

 
With reference to a Naming and Numbering Proposal for a Residential Development  

 

 
 

This proposal is for a residential development which forms part of the Dominick 
Street Redevelopment Project and is located on North King Street bounded by 
Anne Street North to the east and Beresford Street to the west. 
 
It will consist of 30 dwellings comprising seven no. one-bedroom apartments, 18 
no. two-bedroom apartments, three no. two-bedroom duplex units and two no. 
three-bedroom apartments in a six-storey block, with associated balconies and top 
floor roof gardens.  
 
Dublin City Council wants the development be named “Beresford Park”.  
 
The Heritage Officer considers the proposed name appropriate.   
 
The dwellings will be numbered 1-30 Beresford Park 
 
 
Rose Kenny 
Executive Manager 
Central Area 

 
 


